
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 
October 23, 2024                     (941) 575-5050 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Due to the advanced construction schedule of the Peace River Wildlife Center, the Hounds on Henry Dog 
Park will be closed until early 2025. This project will allow for additional parking, landscaping and 
improved ADA access to the facility, providing an enhanced experience for this important Punta Gorda 
facility. In the interim, Charlotte County’s Katherine Ariens Dog Park located at 22410 Glass Lane, 
Charlotte Harbor, FL 33980 is available nearby. 
 
Dogs In Parks | Charlotte County, FL 

Katherine Ariens Dog Park | Charlotte County, FL 

 
 
RUN DATE: October 23, 2024 
 
E-mail:  City Council 
 

https://www.charlottecountyfl.gov/departments/community-services/parks/dogs-in-parks.stml
https://www.charlottecountyfl.gov/departments/community-services/parks/all-parks/katherine-ariens-dog-park.stml

